August 27, 2019

Action Mechanical Contractor Inc. 1308 Church Street P. O. Box 23069 Barling, AR 72923

Dear Mr. Wright,

On behalf of Broken Arrow Public Schools, I want to thank you for your partnership with Broken Arrow High School. This is an amazing opportunity for our students and it would not happen without businesses such as Action Mechanical recognizing this and partnering with the school.

Thank you for your generosity of the donated items for our vocational programs. Every school is on a limited budget and your company's generosity of a variety of supplies is very appreciated.

We look forward to working with you and your company. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions, concerns, or ideas for additional partnership opportunities.

Sincerely,

Kim Garrett, Ed.D.

Director of Student Academics

Broken Arrow High School